
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF PROPOSED ACTION BY THE OVERSIGHT BOARD 
FOR THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY OF THE FORMER SUNNYVALE REDEVELOPMENT 
AGENCY TO DIRECTAND RATIFY THE TRANSFER OF SPECIFIC GOVERNMENTAL 

USE ASSETS TO THE CITY OF SUNNYVALE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, at its public meeting on Thursday, September 24 2015, at 4 
p.m. in the City Council Chambers located at 456 W. Olive Avenue, Sunnyvale, California, the Oversight 
Board (the "Oversight Board") for the Successor Agency (the "Successor Agency") of the former 
Redevelopment Agency of the City of Sunnyvale (the "Dissolved Redevelopment Agency") will consider 
the action described below to direct and approve the conveyance to the City of Sunnyvale (the "City") of a 
parcel of property now owned by the Successor Agency and used for governmental purposes (the 
"Proposed Transfer Property") in the City of Sunnyvale.  The Proposed Transfer Property is located at 
200 West Evelyn Avenue and identified as Assessor's Parcel Number 209-07-025.   

 
Upon dissolution of the Dissolved Redevelopment Agency on February 1, 2012, the ownership of 

the Proposed Transfer Property transferred to the Successor Agency pursuant to Health and Safety Code 
Section 34175(b). The Successor Agency is now responsible for the disposition of the Property in 
accordance with the procedures and requirements of ABx1 26 and AB 1484, the statutes that govern the 
dissolution of the Dissolved Redevelopment Agency and the disposition of its former property.   
   
 At the above noticed public meeting, the Oversight Board will consider whether to direct the 
Successor Agency to transfer the Proposed Transfer Property to the City in accordance with Health and 
Safety Code Section 34181(a).  Health and Safety Code Section 34181(a) expressly authorizes the 
transfer to the City of properties that are used for governmental purposes.  
  

The documents related to the Oversight Board's consideration of these actions, are posted on the 
Successor Agency's website at http://sunnyvale.ca.gov/CityGovernment/RSAOversightBoard.aspx and 
will be available for public inspection and copying for the cost of duplication at the City Clerk’s Office, 456 
W. Olive Avenue, Sunnyvale, California during normal business hours.  For further information on the 
actions, or other matters of the Successor Agency and Oversight Board, please visit the above website or 
contact the Successor Agency at (408) 730-7284. 

 
Interested persons may submit written comments addressed to the Oversight Board for the 

Successor Agency, c/o City of Sunnyvale, 456 W. Olive Avenue, Sunnyvale, California 94086 prior to the 
hour of 12:00 p.m. on September 24, 2015. 

 
At the time and place noted above, all persons interested in the above matter may appear and be 

heard. 
 
 
DATED: September 4, 2015 
 

OVERSIGHT BOARD FOR THE SUCCESSOR 
AGENCY OF THE REDEVELOPMENT 
AGENCY OF THE CITY OF SUNNYVALE 
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